
 
                                                                                                16 February 2011 
 
Dear Plymouth Local Access Forum, 
 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 
 

Application No: 10/02104/FUL 
 

Site: , LAND NORTH OF MAIN GATE TO ROYAL WILLIAM YARD, 
SPANNING OVER SEA ALONGSIDE EXTERNAL, EASTERN WALL OF 
SLAUGHTERHOUSE, (ROYAL WILLIAM YARD) , JOINING QUAYSIDE, TO 
NORTH OF SLAUGHTERHOUSE, PL1 3QQ 
 

Development: Erection of new boardwalk alongside existing eastern 
external wall of slaughterhouse, proposed boardwalk to provide 
pedestrian access from Royal William Square (land north of main gate), 
to the North-East tip of Royal William Yard quayside, Minor demolitions 
to external face of listed Slaughterhouse building, and northern 
quayside to allow structural fixings for boardwalk 
 
Further to my previous letter in respect of the above application, I write to 
inform you that permission has now been granted.  
 
Please be assured that all the comments we received in respect of this 
application were taken fully into account in its consideration and 
determination. 
 
I am afraid that as a third party you do not have any right of appeal against 
this decision. 
 
If the applicant chooses to appeal to the Planning Inspectorate against any 
condition that has been imposed on the permission, you will be notified of this 
and given the opportunity to make comments to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 
If you wish to seek further information on the decision, please contact the 
case officer  
Robert McMillan on 01752 304965 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Peter Ford 
Head of Development Management 
Planning Services 

DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT 
PLANNING SERVICES 
Department of Development 

Floor 9 Civic Centre 
Plymouth PL1 2EW 
 
Tel:  01752 304366 
Fax: 01752 304276 
Email: planningconsents@plymouth.gov.uk 
www.plymouth.gov.uk 


